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The Finance Committee
held a meeting prior to the
general session to discuss
the tax levy proposal
Megan Knop, Business
Director, presented the
proposed levy and the need
for a Truth in Taxation
Hearing per law.  
There were no questions or
comments from the board
or public.
Next steps - post hearing
notice in paper, hold hearing,
approve levy in November
https://www.sccsd130.com/
page/tax-levy-faq

The Board approved updates
to the following policies:

2:110 - Qualifications; Term; and Duties of Board
Officers
5:90 - Abused & Neglected Child Reporting
5:125 - Personal Tech & Social Media: Usage &
Conduct
5:150 - Personnel Records
5:260 - Student Teachers
6:135 - Accelerated Placement Program
8:20 - Community Use of School Facilities

The Board accepted the
3-year farm lease
proposal from Schaefer
Farms.  

The terms include
$240/acre. 

The school is in need of additional
substitute teachers and individuals to
monitor lunch & recess.

A “job fair” will be hosted in the near
future to inform interested individuals
about the job qualifications & duties.
Assistance in completing the
application process will be provided.  

Date TBD

The Board approved the
following personnel items:

Mike Schilling resigned as
Boys’ Assistant Volleyball
Coach.  

An additional program
paraprofessional is needed in
grades 3 through 8.  A full-
time position will be posted
this week.  Start date is
immediate. 


